
           SNOW PLOWING POLICY 
 

 

Snow will only be plowed if we get 3 inches or more. Removal will not begin until the 

snow has stopped falling and Lacey Township has plowed our streets. Meticulous is 

responsible for snow removal on our driveways and walkways (not on sidewalks!). The 

walkway is the path from your driveway to your front door. Please remember, we are a 

community of 434 homes. Obviously, Meticulous cannot be everywhere at once. To be 

fair to residents, Meticulous alternates their plow starting points every other snowfall. Do 

not ask Meticulous to plow your driveway out of turn. This only disrupts their work flow 

and delays the process. If you need to get out for medical emergencies, such as dialysis, 

chemo treatments or similar, please follow the instructions regarding the "Medical 

Emergency" list on page 12 in this Newsletter. Also, please be sure to have sufficient 

medication as well as food for three or four days whenever a snow storm is forecast. 

There is usually enough time to take care of these things before the snow starts falling. 

They do not constitute emergencies and neither do scheduled doctor visits. Thank you for 

your cooperation.  

 

                                                       NOTE: 

 

THE BOARD VOTED UNANIMOUSLY TO NO LONGER PARTICIPATE IN A NO 

PLOW LIST. IT WILL BE YOUR RESPONSIBILITY TO BARRICADE OFF YOUR 

DRIVEWAY AND TO NOTIFY METICULOUS DIRECTLY 609-971-8551.  

 

                                                                              Your Board of Trustees 


